
 
  
 
 
Dear Member, 
  
As a Club, we have a lot to contemplate and many decisions to make.  
  
We appreciate that you may have questions and concerns and ask that you 
remain patient as we deal with this new reality. Our members are very important 
to us, in the near future we will be addressing your membership concerns via 
email and regular updates on our website www.htsw.net. A primary and large 
part of our immediate decision making process during the next few days will 
involve the handling of our 100+ dedicated employees. 
  
Warm Regards, 
  
Cris Castillo 
General Manager 
HealthTrack Sports Wellness 
 

http://www.htsw.net/

